
Nominations are Open for 1 Pima NRCD Supervisor seat 

The Pima Natural Resource Conservation District (NRCD) will hold a Supervisor Election on 

Saturday, May 7, 2022, at 1978 W Placita Colima, Tucson, Arizona, from 10:00 a.m. until 

2:00 p.m. The District is soliciting petitions for a supervisor candidate. 

The election's open seat is for a new 6-year term. To be eligible, a candidate must be 18 years 

of age, a resident of the District, a registered voter in the State of Arizona, and have a 

Cooperator Agreement on file with the Pima Natural Resource Conservation District. 

A regular candidate nomination petition requires the signatures of district cooperators; while, a 

write-in nomination petition does not require signatures.   

Write-in nomination petitions must be filed by March 27, 2022 

Regular nomination petitions must be filed by April 22, 2022 

Nomination Petitions must be obtained from the Pima District Board of Supervisors by emailing 

clerk.pimanrcd@gmail.com.  Once you provide your email address, additional candidate forms 

will be emailed to you to complete the nomination process. 

If you have any questions regarding the cooperator agreement, nomination petition or filing, 

send an email to clerk.pimanrcd@gmail.com. 

 

 
 

http://wnrcd.org/2014/03/21/2014-election/

